
 

 

 

 

 

 

28 March 2018 

 

 

 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 

 

 

Warrawong High School Parent/Teacher Conferences for Years 7, 8, 9, 10 & 11 

 

 

You are invited to the Warrawong High School Interim Parent/Teacher Conferences on Wednesday 11th April 

2018. 

 

Conferencing is a chance for your child to engage in a discussion with their Teachers, regarding their learning.  

Students will lead parts of the conversation about their start to the new school year, with parents & carers 

observing.  There will be opportunities for parents & carers to also ask questions and engage in the conversation. 

 

 Conferences will be held in the school Library and the mathematics department. 

 No appointments are necessary. 

 Students in Years 7 & 11 will be receiving an interim report on the day. 

 Year 11 students will engage in a conference style meeting exploring specific aspects of their learning in their 

new courses. 

 If required, we can organise an interpreter. 

 

We urge all parents to take this opportunity to meet teachers on this important occasion to find out what 

academic and social progress your child has made over the past few months as they embark on the next phase of 

their educational journey. 

 

If Wednesday 11th April is not suitable, or if you have any other enquiries, please contact your child’s Year Advisor; 

Mr Sovrano for Yr 7, Miss Allnutt for Yr8, Mr Gunner for Year , Miss Barton for Year 10 or Mrs Hijazi for Year 11 to 

arrange an alternative time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr R Coleman 

Principal 

 
 

Principal: Mr R Coleman 

Deputy Principal: Mr B Hughes 

Deputy Principal: Mr M Stanizzo 


